
Judy Pigott 
 
As a concerned individual I STRONGLY object to the reclassification of tank waste as "Low
Activity Waste". This material is Hight level Waste, and must be treated as such. The proposal that
is being made is dangerous in a most egregious way, putting the Columbia River, and all who live
on or near it at risk. This is unacceptable, and I object to the proposed operating permit.
Thank you -- Judy
 


